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BSVI Update for OOD Council

· BSVI applications continue to trend upward.  Through the end of March 2019 applications are 10% higher when compared to the same point in time in 2018.  
FFY18:	 454 
FFY19:	 501

· BSVI leadership staff met with AT Ohio for a tour of their offices at The Ohio State University and had a meeting to discuss AT Ohio becoming a provider of rehabilitation technology services and other ideas on how we can partner together around technology for the individuals we serve.

· Sarah Kelly, BSVI Program Supervisor and her staff scheduled meetings in each of the OOD areas to meet with BSVI counselors and supervisors to provide updates and get feedback from field staff regarding any issues.  Staff from the Business Enterprise Program have also attended these meetings to talk about the program, the opportunities it offers and ways to increase referrals to the program from counselors.

· BlindSquare was installed at Franklin University and is scheduled to be installed at the Ohio State School for the Blind by the end of April.  

· OOD is placing Orientation & Mobility, Rehabilitation Technology and Activities of Daily Living services back on the VR Fee Schedule.  BSVI requested cost information from the providers of these services and developed cost informed rates based on this data.  We also looked at rates from other Ohio agencies and other stets for similar services to make sure OOD’s rates were competitive.  Our goal is to increase the pool of providers of these services to maximize statewide coverage.  
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